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27
th

 September 2020  
St Michael the Archangel 

Order of Service       Psalter: Week 2 

 

SATURDAY   26
th

 September  

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

17.00 Mass For the people of the parish 

SUNDAY   27
th

 September 

(LS) 09.00 Mass Rachel Sulch  + 

(LS) 11.00 Mass Patsy Long + 

15.30 Mass in Polish 

MONDAY  28
th

 September: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass The Cook family 

TUESDAY  29
th

 September: 

 SS Michael, Gabriel & Raphael 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Kabenge family  

WEDNESDAY 30
th

 September: 

 St Jerome 

 09.30 Mass Noreen Bennett 

THURSDAY   1
st
 October: 

 St Therese of the Child Jesus 

(LS) 09.30 Mass  Andrew Dobson + 

(LS) 10.30 Midweek meditation 

FRIDAY   2
nd

 October: 

 The Holy Guardian Angels 

 Harvest Fast Day: survive, rebuild, heal 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Thanksgiving (L) 

 10.00 First Friday Prayers 

SATURDAY   3
rd

 October: Feria 

 09.30 Mass Scaria + 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass. 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard 
 

Last Sunday’s Collections: 

Papworth Everard: £40.00 

Huntingdon:  £100.65 

Standing Orders £388.68 

Total   £529.33 

Thank you for your support of our parish. 

The collection for Home Missions last Sunday 

came to £169.29  Thank you for your generosity. 

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: George 

Aldridge, Bridie Ahern, Ellen Brown, Bridget 

Gaynor, Daisy Indiana, Patrick Moore, Anne 

McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero and 

Patricia Shockledge. May the Lord reach out his 

healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this me: 

Dimitro Jakimtschuk,  Joseph Brooks, John 

Zucconi, Edward Redknapp, Elizabeth Hand, 

Patrick O’Brien, John Mulcahy, Charles Gilbey, 

Edna Bellaran, Stanislaw Wiktororicz, William 

McMordie, Thomas Brennan, Martin Rooney, 

Ellen Lovelock and Jack McManus. May they rest 

in peace. 

FR ANDREW NEATE ordained priest for our 

Diocese recently, known to some of you when he 

was a deacon in our parish. He will be working in 

Fakenham parish, may God bless his work. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during ordinary time 

from September to the feast of Christ the King you are 

asked to pray for the following intentions: the harvest, 

students & teachers, the spread of the Gospel, Justice 

& Peace in the world, prisoners & their families, all 

Victims of War & young people. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr 

Philip know so he can visit. We do not always 

get the names of patients & can miss people if 

you do not tell us where they are. Thank you. 

LIVE STREAM EVENTS: are now noted (LS) 

by the Mass. Go to, www.stmichaelrc.org  or 

YouTube for St Michael’s Parish Huntingdon.  

RETIRING COLLECTION on Sunday 4
th 

October for CAFOD, following Harvest Fast Day 

on Friday. See more details overleaf. 

Please book for Mass on Sundays using: 

stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com  
Please book before 6.00 pm on Saturday 

mailto:stmichaelshuntingdon@yahoo.com
http://www.stmichaelrc.org/
http://www.stmichaelrc.org/
mailto:stmichaelsbooking@outlook.com


WELCOME TO MASS: Welcome to those 

joining Mass on live stream: at Holy 

Communion, I will turn off the sound, please say 

the two prayers during that time. 

Procedures at Mass: 

 sanitise your hands at the door 

 give your name to the steward 

 wear a mask all through Mass 

 touch as little as possible in the Church 

 do not make people squeeze past you, or 

try to squeeze past others 

 step out of the pew for others to get in or 

out when you go for Holy Communion. 

ONLINE & CONTACTLESS DONATIONS: 
can be made at the contactless terminal in the 

porch. The terminal will be able to deal with your 

Gift Aid if you wish.  

PARISH FEAST DAY: we celebrate the feast of 

St Michael and All Angels on Sunday 27
th

 

September. Sadly, this year we cannot have a 

large international gathering, as usual, hopefully 

we can have a party next year. The feast is on 

Tuesday, there will be Mass at 09.30. 

CAFOD: SURVIVE, REBUILD, HEAL: this 

week we mark CAFOD’S Fast Day on Friday to 

help people facing the worst of the coronavirus 

crisis. We’ve all felt the impact of this terrible 

disease – let’s come together to help the poorest & 

most vulnerable people in the world survive, 

rebuild and heal. Please pray for all affected & 

donate through CAFOD by using an envelope, 

their own website or at the contactless point in the 

porch. Thank you. 

RECENT COLLECTIONS:  Thank you for 

your support of our parish. Weekend 5
th

/6
th

 

Sept: Papworth £45.00, St Michael’s £119.40, SO 

£388.68, total £553.08. Weekend 12
th

/13
th

 Sept: 

Papworth £42.00, St Michael’s £138.15, SO 

£388.68, total £568.83. Thank you for your 

support of our parish. 

PRAYER & LISTENING MINISTRY: Are you a good 
listener? Do you have compassion for others in need? 
The Diocese of East Anglia is initiating a Catholic 
Listening & Prayer Ministry to provide confidential 
support to those wishing to share their concerns with 
a trustworthy helper. Full training & supervision will 
be given to those who wish to be part of this new 
ministry after a simple interview process. If you feel 
you have the empathy, availability & agreement with 
Church teaching, please email 
mflc.eastanglia@yahoo.co.uk See poster. 

WASHABLE MASKS made by one of our 

parishioners are available in the GS Room, please 

leave a donation in the bowl. Thank you. 

JOURNEY IN FAITH: a programme to help to 

deepen our faith by looking at the Creed and the 

Sacraments continues on Friday 2
nd

 October at 

19.00 in the Good Shepherd Room. This 

programme will be ideal for people who are 

thinking about becoming a Catholic or seeking 

adult baptism or adult confirmation, but it will 

also be open to any who wish to learn a little more 

about their Catholic faith. If you have been 

thinking of becoming a Catholic for a while, 

maybe this is the time to do something about it, 

please come and join us. 

MANY THANKS to families of the Polish First 

Communion group for their very generous 

donation of £100 to our parish, we are very 

grateful for this lovely gift. Thank you. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: congregation 

attending the Polish Mass, on Saturday 3
rd

 

October. Many thanks. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 
St. Michael the Archangel, defend us in battle, be our 

protection against the wickedness and snares of the 
devil.  May God rebuke him we humbly pray; and do 

thou, O Prince of the Heavenly host, by the power of 

God, cast into hell Satan and all the evil spirits who 

prowl about the world seeking the ruin of souls. 

Amen. 

HAPPY FEASTDAY! 
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